
MARKET NOTICE 
 

February 5, 2004 
 

Preparatory Rerun Calendar Update 
 

Market Participants and Scheduling Coordinators: 

The ISO will resume the Preparatory Rerun beginning Monday February 9, 2004.  
As a result, the ISO has posted a revised Preparatory Rerun Calendar which can be found 
at, http://www.caiso.com/docs/2004/02/05/200402051152042819.pdf.  The next CD 
shipment for trade dates beginning December 6, 2000 will be issued next week.  The ISO 
will send a follow up notice providing the exact date of issuance.  
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